
From: Lily Cogdill <LilyCogdill@scstatehouse.gov>
To: Danny Varat <DannyVarat@scstatehouse.gov>

Date: 9/29/2017 11:03:10 AM
Subject: RE: Lt Gov award from YMCA

Thank you.

Lily

-----Original Message-----
From: Danny Varat 
Sent: Friday, September 29, 2017 11:03 AM
To: Lily Cogdill <LilyCogdill@scstatehouse.gov>
Subject: Re: Lt Gov award from YMCA 

This isn't going to work. I'll get with Bob Knight and reschedule.
________________________________________
From: Lily Cogdill
Sent: Thursday, September 28, 2017 3:23 PM
To: Danny Varat
Subject: FW: Lt Gov award from YMCA

Have you worked anything out yet?

Lily

-----Original Message-----
From: Bob Knight [mailto:bknight@publicstrategy.net]
Sent: Thursday, September 28, 2017 2:47 PM
To: dannyvarat@att.net; Lily Cogdill <LilyCogdill@scstatehouse.gov>
Cc: Amy Splittgerber <amy@scymcas.org>; Joe Drennon <joed@andersonareaymca.org>
Subject: Lt Gov award from YMCA

Danny/Lily -

We are delighted that the Lieutenant Governor will be able to join us on Tuesday, October 17th as the YMCAs present him an award 
for his service. Joe Drennon, CEO of the Anderson YMCA, will present the award.

I would like the Lieutenant Governor to come to the Columbia Marriott on Main Street at 3:30.

Joe will have brief remarks, and we are sure the group would like to hear a few remarks from the lieutenant governor particularly as it 
pertains to his involvement with the YMCA. He should be able to depart about 4:15 PM.

Please let me know if this suits your schedule for that day.

Bob

Bob Knight
803-513-0858
bknight@publicstrategy.net
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